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A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 1st 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
A Day           B Day/       A Day           B Day          A Day/ 
                   Advisory                                             Advisory       

 
 

NEASC Meetings - Wednesday, December 17 @ 2:15 

Next PTO Meeting: Spelling Bee Planning Meeting 
December 2nd  @ 6:30 pm in the Great Hall 

 

Remaining Project O Boat Trips for 2014 
 

December 9:  All Field Research Classes (Blocks 3,7,8) 
DRESS WARM!!! 

 

Start Studying!  
Mid-terms Begin on  

Wednesday, December 17th  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

GROTON, CT -  This Friday marks the 2nd Annual Gator’s Got Talent at 6:30 pm in the Great Hall. 
For those who were in attendance for last year’s GGT, I am sure you remember how incredible the 
performances were from our talented MSMHS students. This year, we expect another packed 
crowd for the remarkable performances. MSMHS students will showcase their incredible talents 
through singing, dancing, and instrumental performances.   

Returning as emcees for the event are Montana Woods and Kojo Nsiah-Asante. Last year’s second 
place finisher and top vocalist, Triana Portella (pictured left with Mr. Regan), returns to the stage 
with several other students including third place finisher Mariah Abstetar.   

Tickets for Gator’s Got Talent Show will be available in the main office and at the door for $5. Pro-
ceeds benefit the MSMHS Dance Team.  

Ryan Heading to University of New Hampshire!  
Another Fish Tale Official has been report-
ed! Our newest Fish Tale Official student is 
Athena Ryan who will attend the University 
of New Hampshire. Athena plans on major-
ing in Marine, Estuary, and Freshwater Biol-
ogy. Athena is a high honors 
student who is a member of 
Yearbook, Interact and the 
National Honor Society. 
Congrats to Athena! 

Last Chance!! Poinsettias Sale Ends Tomorrow 

The Annual PTO Poinsettia Sale ends 
tomorrow. Poinsettia Sale Flyers 
were sent with the email   

Poinsettias are available in white, 
pink or red for $13 each ($10 when 
you buy 10 or more). Orders must 
be in before tomorrow’s PTO 

Meeting. All ordered poinsettias can be picked up at 
MSMHS in mid-December. Last year, the poinsettias were 
big in size and absolutely beautiful. Don’t miss out! 

Once again, our students and families showed incredible support for our MSMHS fami-
lies in need of a Thanksgiving meal.  The final count of items donated for the Thanksgiv-
ing Drive ended with 1,145! A total of 21 baskets and turkeys were delivered.  

From the 20 homemade apple crumb pies made by the Green Family to countless do-
nations of turkeys, money, and ingredients, our school community of caring parents, 
teachers, and students  continue to show why our school is like no where else! Thank 
you all for your wonderful generosity! 

Thank You for Your Donations to Support Our Deserving MSMHS Families 

Gator’s Got Talent Returns to the Great Hall Stage this Friday  


